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Notification of Survey and Soils Drilling - Update Issued April 18, 2016 

Survey and soils investigations for the South Side Pigeon Lake Wastewater Collection System are ongoing.  The 
work will be completed in two stages as shown below:

Utility locators (gas, Telus, etc.) have begun marking the utilities March 09, 2016 throughout Stage 2.  

MPE Engineering has begun surveying Stage 2 on April 15, 2016.  The survey will be throughout both stages, but 
predominately located in Stage 2. Some stakes will be left in the ground for soils drilling and future survey. 

Parkland Geotechnical will begin the soils investigation April 20, 2016 throughout Stage 2.  Parkland Geo. will have 
a drill truck on site primarily drilling boreholes off the side of the road with some drilling on the road.  Traffic will 
be reduced to one lane in these areas during drilling. A plastic white tube 25 mm in diameter will be left in the 
holes approximately 0.5 metres high outside of the roadway to monitor groundwater. 

A tentative revised schedule for Stage 2 is listed below: 

STAGE ACTIVITY SCHEDULE

1 
Utility Location Complete 
Survey Complete 
Soils Drilling Complete 

2 
Utility Location Mar. 09 – Apr. 19 
Survey Apr. 15 – May 6 
Soils Drilling Apr. 20 – Apr. 27 

Note:  Limited work will be performed in Ma-Me-O Beach, as much of this work was completed last fall. 

For any questions or concerns contact Gail at the Summer Villages Office. 


